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This bill has several negative outcomes that I believe are intentionally 

unconstitutional. It makes it more difficult for Oregon residents and US citizens to 

take part in our second amendment right to bear arms. It does this by taking steps to 

make the purchase of firearms more difficult and by taking money from potentially 

already small businesses based entirely on their prior successes in this business. 

The bill is unconstitutional and morally wrong.  


